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Please do not pass this anti-civilization bill that will only facilitate further destruction of 

our city. The homelessness lobby is a special interest like any other and does not 

represent the majority of people who just want a common sense approach to street 

camping. We can't take our once beautiful city for granted and let street campers 

take over any public space they choose. Cities only work if we all follow the rules.  


